File Ref: 18/00217
18/00202

10 MAY 7018

Belinda Lee
fyi-request-7594-7ae9d7cf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Belinda Lee

Thank you for letter of 4 April and email of 12 April 2018 requesting the following
information:

* Full report of the investigations that Worksafe New Zealand has done

= Documentation of the dates lodged for approved/permission for all/any asbestos
removals applied for by Otamatea High school to WorkSafe NZ prior to any asbestos
removals that were accepted by WorkSafe New Zealand.

Your requests have been managed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982
(the Act).

A copy of the Detailed File Report of WorkSafe’s assessment at Otamatea High School is
being released to you. The dates of asbestos removal work in relation to Otamatea High
School are detailed in the release document attached.

Some information has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act, which relates to
the privacy of natural persons. Under section 9(1) of the Act I do not consider that the
withholding of this information is outweighed by public interest considerations in making
the information available.

If you require any further information please contact cia@worksafe.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely
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Jo Pugh
Deputy General Manager - Assessments
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